
          

 

Also, a big thank you to all the wonderful ladies 
who helped sort the pie orders;  your help was 
greatly appreciated.  Louise 
 

Community NightCommunity Night  
Don’t forget to RSVP and send in your money for 
our Community Fun Night!  Flyer attached. 
 

Cheeki Drink Bottle FundraiserCheeki Drink Bottle Fundraiser  
We are running a fundraiser selling Cheeki drink 
bottles, travel coffee mugs, and food flasks.  You 
may have seen these products in the shops, 
which come in a variety of fun colours and       
designs.  By using these food-grade stainless 
steel bottles you help to reduce plastic waste, 
and prevent harmful toxins such as BPA entering 
the bodies of you and your children.  They also 
make great Christmas presents!  Have a look at 
the order form, which is attached to the        
newsletter.  Buy 3 or more products and receive 
a 10% discount.  Orders must be in by Friday, 6 
December.  If you have any questions, contact TJ 
on 0405 728 328. 

NewsletterNewsletter  
Black Hill Public School 

408 Black hill Road 
BLACK HILL  2322 
Ph:    02 4930 3137 
Fax:  02 4930 3105 

6 November 2013 
Term 4 Week 6 

Dear Parents and Friends, 
 

School Council MeetingSchool Council Meeting  
The School Council will meet next Tuesday    
evening 19 November at 6.00pm 
 

P&C MeetingP&C Meeting  
The P&C will hold its final meeting for 2013 next 
Tuesday evening, in the staffroom at 7.00pm.  All 
welcome. 
 

Book ClubBook Club  
Students have received book club order forms this 
week.  This will be the final book club for 2013.  
Please return completed orders with full correct 
payment to the school mail box by Friday, 22     
November.  Please make cheques payable to 
Scholastic Australia.  NO  LATE ORDERS CAN 
BE ACCEPTED. 
 
Please ensure your book club order is contained 
separately to all other payments as book club is 
now processed off site by the book club              
co-ordinator. 
 
 

 
 
 

Pie and Lamington FundraiserPie and Lamington Fundraiser  
A huge thank you to Louise Kozary for organising 
another successful pie drive.  Thank you to       
everyone who supported our pie and lamington 
drive.  All your orders helped to raise $325.85 for 
the school. 

CIVICS & CITIZENSHIP – HELPFULNESS 
Helpfulness is being of service to others. When you are helpful you do useful things that make a difference. 
Helpfulness is not always doing what others want just to please people.  It is to do good and useful things. 

email:  blackhill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
http://www.blackhill-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

LOOK!  

Sausage Sizzle Order  Fri 

Hot Lunch Order Fri 

 

School Council  Meeting 19 Nov 

P&C Meeting 19 Nov 

Community Gathering Sat 23 Nov 

Christmas Carols, Cessnock TAFE, 7.30-9.30pm 5 Dec 

Presentation Night 11 Dec 

End School Year 2013  for students 18 Dec  

Book Club Orders Close 22 Nov 

 P&C News 



          

 

Sausage  
Sizzle 

Friday  15 November 
 

Susan Andersen 
Melinda McCulloch 

 
Sizzle $1.50  

Poppers $1.00 
Up’n’Go $1.50 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Assembly Report  8 November 2013 

Mr Braye’s Awards Merit Archer 
Maddison 

 Literacy Award Chloe 

 Numeracy Award Cooper W. 

 Creative Arts Award Kodi 

 Quality Work Award Aleisia 

Mr Forbes Awards Merit Ethan 
Jake 

 Literacy Award Kaylah 

 Numeracy Award Danny 

 Creative Arts Award Olivia W. 

 Quality Work Award Davina 

Mrs Adamthwaite’s Awards Merit Award Kyle 

 Literacy Award Lucas 

 Numeracy Award Zoe 

 Creative Arts Award Darci, Alysha 

 Quality Work Award Reilly 

Prefects Award Maddison 

House Cup WorimiWorimi 

  



          

 



          

 


